

Ramshaw Primary School Newsletter 15th November 2013

Children In Need

The children all look fantastic today in their pyjamas for Children in Need. Everyone in school took part, including the staff., to raise £70 for those children who need it most. Class 1 made some Pusdy Bear masks and Class 3 played their guitars in their pyjamas. Photos are on the back of this newsletter.

Robin Hood

On Wednesday 13th November, all of the children went to Evenwood School to watch a performance of Robin Hood. They had a brilliant time watching the show and had lots of stories to tell when they got back to school. We have included some photographs for you.

Class 2 and 3 P.E.

Thursday 21st November will be Class 2 and 3's last session at Teesdale Leisure Centre this year. They will need to bring their P.E kits in to school for their P.E lessons after this date.

St. Paul's Film Club

St. Paul's Church are running a Film Club in the Church Hall on Thursday 28th November and 12th December. It starts at 5.30 p.m. and finishes at 7.00 p.m. and costs £1. Children will get a drink and either sweets or popcorn. A Christmas Film will be shown on the evening of 12th December.



Pupils of the Week

Class 1 William Marriot

Class 2 Robbie Pybus

Class 3 Jackson Gill

Well done to you all!













